
MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD OF SCHOOL:

Y6 pupils and staff are back in school today following an exciting weekend in Norfolk for the annual PACT residential. They 

are all exhausted but have had a wonderful time! I would like to express HUGE heartfelt thanks to all staff across PACT 

who gave up their weekend to enable this lifelong memory for our pupils: from Sutton Park: Mrs Dunning, Miss Maltby, Mrs 

Johnson, Miss Kaur and Miss Teer. Thank you so much for your time and commitment!

Last week saw children spending time in their new classes with their new teacher; it is always an exciting time of year 

when this happens. We welcomed new staff members to the team and new families too via our Reception transition 

morning. Next Wednesday we will be sharing end-of-year reports with parents and carers. It has been wonderful to read so 

many positive comments about your children. 

Today, Y6 have enjoyed an ice-cream treat to celebrate their end-of-year achievements, courtesy of ABC teachers (a local 

supply agency). This kind gesture is much appreciated ahead of SATs results officially landing tomorrow. 

On Friday this week, we will be celebrating all our achievements this academic year with the whole-school. This will 

include time on the bouncy castle, team games on the field, Sutton Park’s Got Talent performances and an ice-cream 

treat for all too. It is so important for us to take time to stop and celebrate all that school has achieved. We are really 

looking forward to doing this on Friday with the pupils we serve. 

Thank you for your continued support.        Mrs Middleton
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BEST SEAT IN THE HOUSE ASSEMBLY:

Thursday will be our final celebration 

assembly of this academic year. We will be 

presenting ‘star of the week’ certificates 

for the children listed below and will also 

give out any prize-giving awards for those 

who were unable to make it. 

SUMMER FAYRE FAST-TRACK TICKETS:

If you want to skip the queue on the day of the Summer Fayre, 

tickets for entry are available from Miss Maltby and Mrs Runacus. 

These will enable fast-track entrance and prevent the need to queue 

to get in. Tickets are charged at £1 each and will each provide entry 

into the Summer Fayre Prize Draw. 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS’ PARTY:

Next week, Y6 will be having their leavers’ 

afternoon. This will fall on Thursday and will 

include the traditional ‘water fight’. Water 

pistols and a spare change of clothes/shoes 

are required. Please bring these into school 

in a clearly named carrier bag on Thursday 

morning. 

It will also include a ‘GLOW PARTY’ in the KS2 hall during the 

afternoon. To achieve maximum glow effects, Y6 should wear 

neon or bright, white clothing and accessories. Glow sticks 

will be provided but children are also welcome to bring in some 

of their own, if you wish.

We hope that Y6 will have lots of fun 

creating lasting memories of their 

final week at Sutton Park.

Star 1 Star 2

Nursery Krish Petros

Reception Arya Logan

1D Dolcie Freya

1P Chay Jaycie

2P Benjamin Clara

2T Arnia Tudor

3W Mason O Izzy

3B Shay -Lewis Bibiola

4WS Sophia Charlie

5O Yashvin Jason

5D Beau Zachary

6K Sana Bradley

6W Keeley Aliyzah

Resource 

Base
Kyan Cole- Little



CALENDAR DATES FOR THE

SUMMER TERM:

Wednesday 10th July – Sports’ Day

Thursday 11th July – Sports’ Day reserve 

date (in case of bad weather)

Friday 12th July – Non-uniform day for 

summer fayre donations. Ofsted 

celebration day & SPGT

Monday 15th July – Animal Man day 1 

Monday 15th July – Summer Fayre after 

school 

Wednesday 17th July – Animal Man day 2 

Wednesday 17th July – End-of-year reports 

sent home

Wednesday 17th July – EYFS end-of-year 

graduation outdoor brunch 9:10-10:10 

(Nursery & Reception)

Thursday 18th July – Y6 leavers event and 

water fight

Friday 19th July – Y6 leavers’ assembly 

(AM)

School closes for all pupils for the 

summer holidays at 1pm on 

Friday 19th July  

(Nursery AM children finish at usual time 

of 11:45)

ATTENDANCE:

Your child’s individual attendance for this academic year 

will be included in their end of year report next 

Wednesday. Please take the time to check this and see if 

your child has met the 96% national target. 

Looking ahead to next year and holiday planning, please 

remember that school will NOT authorise any leave 

during term time. Family holidays should be planned 

during school holidays. 

Well done to 3B and 6W who both met this target last 

week. 

SPORTS DAY:

Please keep your fingers crossed for dry 

weather on Wednesday as this is our annual 

‘Sports’ Day’. Currently, the forecast is dry so 

we are hopeful the reserve date of Thursday 

will not be needed. All events will take place 

on the main school field.

Parents, carers and family members are

invited to attend to watch the events:

EYFS to Y3 = AM (9:15-11am)

Y4 to Y6 = PM (1:30-3:15pm)

Resource Base children will compete at the 

same time as their year group peers. 

Parents, carers and family members are 

welcome to bring:

• Umbrellas

• Camping chairs

• Water/soft drinks

The following are not permitted on site:

• Smoking/vaping

• Dogs

• Alcoholic drinks

• Snacks containing nuts or peanuts

SUMMER FAYRE:

We are looking forward to our Summer Fayre on Monday 15th

July from 3:30 until 5pm. 

This Friday (12th July) it is a whole-school non-uniform day in 

exchange for donations:

EYFS-Y2 = chocolate

Y3-Y6 = bottles

THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR SUPPORT WITH THIS 

IMPORTANT FUNDRAISING EVENT FOR SCHOOL.

Registration Form

Class 

%

Nursery 80.3

RMS 93.8

1D 95.4

1P 93.8

2T 86.5

2P 86.5

3B 97.8

3W 94.8

4WS 90.5

5D 93.4

5O 94.1

6W 97.4

6K 91.8
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